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Daisy Class

Shapes
Can you remember some of the 
shapes we looked at? (circle, 

square, triangle, rectangle, oval, 
star...and our tricky shapes  

hexagon, pentagon, octagon.!)
We went on a shape hunt to find 

shapes in the Daisy classroom and 
garden and made our own pictures 

using shapes. 

Number of the Week 
Each week we will be learning 

about a 'Number of the Week'! 
This week we explored Number 1! 
The numberblocks are helping us 
to learn about numbers and we 

have thought about all the things 
we have just 1 of...1 nose, 1 mouth, 
1 chin, 1 head and the different 
ways to represent the number 1! 

Library
Next week we will begin our visits 

to the Fern Hill library! The 
children are very excited to 

explore the library and borrow a 
book. We will be visiting the 

library every Wednesday. Please 
make sure library books are in 

book bags on this day each week 
ready to be swapped for a brand 

new book!

Christmas Donations
Soon Daisy class will be transformed 
into a Christmas grotto and we would 
love some donations to help us craft! 

Please could you donate anything 
Christmassy for us to use; pom poms, 

feathers, gems, ribbon, stickers, 
lolly sticks, wrapping paper, googly 
eyes, cardboard tubes and anything 
more you can think of! Thank you so 
much for your continued support! 

Reminders
- Please ensure that you have 

provided your contact information 
to your class reps (AM and PM) in 
order to contact you about all of 

the exciting events coming up!
- Please ensure your child has a 

book bag in school each day. 
- Please see Mrs Channing if you 
are unable to access Tapestry.  

Christmas Concert
This week we have started to 

learn a few songs that we will be 
singing in our Christmas concert. 

Both AM and PM classes were 
fantastically quick learners and 

have done some excellent singing 
of these brand new songs.         

Well Done Amazing Daisies! 
9th December - 9:00am & 2:30pm  


